
Members of the House Human Services Committee, 

My name is Rosemary Ames and I reside in District 9B. I am asking that you please render a DO 
PASS on House Bill 1502. 

Thousands of healthcare workers and patients have been coerced into receiving a highly 
experimental and ineffective injection that they didn’t want and didn’t need. All individuals 
should have the inherent fundamental right of self-determination and bodily autonomy and 
should be free to make medical and health decisions without undue influence from the federal 
government as well as state and local government. 

Rosemary Ames 

 


